
 

    BA- PHALABORWA MUNICIPALITY  

  
  

Enquiry  : Mr MA Skhwela_________   

Tel    : (015) 780 6300  

 Date    : 13 JUNE 2022 

  
  
  
Notice of cancellation of Tender  

  
You are hereby advised that the following tender has been Cancelled.  

  

  

Tender No. 12/21/22:  Provision for operation and maintenance of Phalaborwa waste landfill site 

published on 14th in Phalaborwa Herald newspaper and the Star newspaper published respectively.  

  

  

  

The tender has been cancelled due to omission of CIDB grading as required by the terms of 

reference.    

  

  

The municipality sincerely apologizes for any inconvenienced that may be caused.  

  

  

  

Dr KKL Pilusa 

Acting Municipal Manager  

Notice No. 20/22  


